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Precareer employees now eligible  

for dental, vision benefits 

 
The Federal Employee Dental and Vision Insurance Program is now 
available to Postal Service precareer employees.  
 
The program, also known as FEDVIP, includes comprehensive dental 
and vision benefits for employees who choose self, self plus one, and 
self and family coverage. 
 
Premiums for FEDVIP are paid by the employee with no agency 
contributions. Several national and regional plans are available, and 
participating precareer employees will pay premiums post tax.   
 
Enrollment is open now through September 24. After this date, you 
will only be able to enroll during the annual open season period or 
within 60 days of a qualifying life event.  
 
To enroll, go to www.benefeds.com (“w-w-w DOT b-e-n-e-f-e-d-s 
DOT com”) or call 1-877-888-FEDS. The TTY number is 1-877-889-
5680. 
 
To stay abreast of the benefits available to you, sign up for text 
message updates by texting “PRECAREER” to 39369. Standard 
rates may apply.   
 
Thanks for the great job you do every day. 
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